
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter   

2nd February 2018 

Sale Sports Club Holiday Club 

Sale Sports Club are running tennis and multi-

sports holiday camps for school holidays this 

year. 

Please see their website for further details: 

www.salesportsclub.com 

Assemblies 

Class assemblies for this term: 

9th February: 5L 

23rd February: 6C 

Thursday 1st March: 5GT (World Book Day) 

9th March: 3C and Ramsbottom Music Festival 

16th March: 6G 

23rd March: Easter Service 

Wednesday 28th March: Easter fun assembly 

Unless stated, assemblies are on a Friday morning at 

9.10am. 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 9th February: finish for half term 

Tuesday 20th February: Back to school 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 
3C Jayden McRae-Stevens 

3P Edward Gilbert 

4C Harvey Swann 

4DK Orlaith McLoughlin 

WN Olivier Partyka 

5GT Mia-Daisy Bennett 

5L Erin Lally 

6C Jay Chapman 

6G Edward Ridgard 

3C Molly Hopkins 

3P Shriyadita Komargiri 

4C Samuel Cuffe 

4DK Adam Shahid 

WN Felipe Roberts-Henriques 

5GT Hector Bridle 

5L Reuben Quansah 

6C Joshua Armstrong 

6G Talya Demirel 

Did you know that we have a Facebook and Twitter page? 

Follow us on @MJSSale and like our Moorlands Junior School Facebook page. 



Assemblies 

Well done to 4DK who led our assembly this morning. 

It was wonderful! Well done. 

Next week the assembly will be led by 5L.  

Letters home this week: 

Friends of Moorlands: 

Gin Tasting 

Chill Factore 

Fiver Challenge Fair 

Miss Calladine’s A & E group will be holding their fiver        

challenge fair on afternoon Thursday 8th February (2pm-

3pm). All children will have the opportunity to attend and will 

need to bring money in if they wish to take part in the      

activities or purchase items. 

Book Amnesty 

We are in the process of updating our stock lists of the 

books we have in school. In order to do this we are asking     

children to bring in their colour banded reading books for 

over half term. 

Also, if you have any other school books lying around at 

home, please can you bring them back to school.  

Brownie Fair 

The Brownies will be running their own fair this half term on the 6th February (6.30pm-7.30pm) to raise money for 
our local unit. All are welcome to come along and have a go at games and look around at the stalls the girls have 
set up. There will be a teddy tombola, raffle, cakes/biscuits and lots of games for everyone to enjoy, so please 
come along and show your support. 
Also we are looking for any donations for our raffle, do you have any unwanted Christmas presents or anything that 
could be used as a prize? Please let me know and I will be happy to arrange collection - 
Claire.ryan@siemens.com 

07889865901  

Auction of Promises 

Don’t forget the pledges for our Auction of Promises! 

If you want ideas please look at 

www.auctionofpromises.com for auctions held by other    

organisations. 

Swimming 

4DK and Y4 WN children started their swimming lessons 

on Wednesday. The instructors at Sale Leisure Centre were 

extremely complimentary about the behaviour of the    

children who attended, noticing how polite and well     

mannered they were as well as how well they listened. 

Well done! 

3C Nathaniel Russell 

3P Shams Al-Noori 

4C Erin McMurty  

4DK Jasper Buckley 

WN Callie Greenfield 

5GT Zayd Sodawala 

5L Jacky Chan 

6C Will Taylor 

6G Madeleine Frost 

Stars of the Week 

Last week, the wrong names were printed on the   

newsletter for Star of the Week. We apologise for this 

mistake. The Stars of the Week were as follows: 

mailto:Claire.ryan@siemens.com

